
Granny's Attic at the Whitchurch Hill Fete, Saturday May 25th 

 

Appeal for donations of bric-a-brac 
 

 

The Church Friends charity will be running a 'Granny’s Attic' stall at the Whitchurch 
Hill Fete on Saturday May 25th to raise funds in support of projects at St Mary’s 
and St John’s.   
 
Please can you search your cupboards and storage places for any small household or 
garden items that you no longer need and are in good condition!  Pre-loved is very 
acceptable, but items that are worn out will not be needed!  Things like flower vases, 
glazed garden pots, crockery, ornaments, utensils, small tools etc. would be ideal as 
well as unwanted ‘good as new’ items.  General bric a brac!! 
 
ALSO, donations of any pots of jams and marmalades would be very welcome as a 
side-line on the stall.  However, please note that we do not want any electrical items, 
nor clothing, books, CDs or DVDs. 
  
Please get in touch with Sarah Dragonetti on 07763 432260 or email her at 
sarah@dragonetti.co.uk and she will arrange to collect your goods.  Items can also 
be donated on the morning of the Fete by bringing them to the Granny’s Attic Stall at 
Whitchurch Hill, but please let Sarah know in advance. 
 
Any items that are unsold on the day will be given to a local charity shop. 
 
Thank you for your support and generosity and we hope to run a fun and popular 
stall! 
 

Sally Woolhouse, Secretary 
whitchurchfriends@gmail.com 
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